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3rd February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
On the 26th February we have been given the fantastic opportunity to be involved in the 
‘Back from the Brink/RSPB project’ which highlights species who are endangered within 
the UK. This will be taking place in Petworth Park, and will enable the children to 
discover some of the ancient woodland and animals that inhabit the park.  
 
The children from year 5 and 6 will be taking part in workshops across the day and will 
then have the chance to follow up the experience at a later date, back at the school. As 
part of this project they will also be creating a piece of art work, which will be exhibited 
at Petworth House.  
 
On the day the children will leave school at 9.30am and will be back by the end of the 
school day. As we will be outside, the children will be able to wear their own clothes, 
suitable footwear and a warm, waterproof coat. We also ask that the children bring in a 
packed lunch this day and if they usually have a hot lunch that it is cancelled. We also 
ask that they do not bring any glass bottles.  
 
This visit will be covered by the local visits form, but if you have any questions please do 
not hesitate to get in contact.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb  
Deputy Head 
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